
   

  
  

Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee thanked
investigators for solving murder of Irina Kabanova in shortest time

 

  
  

Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin thanked investigators of the
Moscow Main Investigations Directorate for their efficient, professional and devoted work in
investigating murder of Irina Kabanova.

The investigators in the shortest time carried out examination of the crime scene and psychologically
correctrly revealed contradictions in behavior of Aleksey Kabanov, thanks to which they found
traces of the crime, committed against his wife and exposed the killer.

In the near future all the members of the operations investigating group will be awarded by the order
of the Chairman of the Investigative Committee.
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